
	

	

 NOTICE OF MEETING 
  

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 
Committee on Ethics and Government Oversight, and Committee on Environmental Protection and 
Energy will hold a joint meeting on Wednesday, February 10th, 2021 at 1 P.M. for the sole purpose of 
a subject matter hearing regarding the Inspector General’s Audit (December 2020) on the Department 
of Streets and Sanitation's enforcement of recycling requirements for commercial and high-density 
residential buildings (i.e., those with five or more units).  

  
NO VOTE WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING. 

  
Pursuant to applicable law, the Chairmen have decided that an in-person meeting is not practical or 

prudent. Accordingly, attendance at this meeting will be by remote means only. Instructions for how to 
attend this meeting and participate in oral public comment will be provided on the Chicago City Clerk’s 

website http://www.chicityclerk.com/. 
  

Written public comment on any of the items listed on the Agenda will be accepted at 
committeeonethicsandgovernmentoversight@cityofchicago.org until Monday, February 8th at 1 P.M. 

  
Copies of the Agenda of Matters to be considered at this meeting will be made available electronically 

on the City Clerk’s website. 
  

NOTE: City Hall is closed to the public, until a date to be determined, due to the current circumstances 
concerning COVID-19. 

  
  

Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Michele Smith, Chair 
Committee on Ethics and Government Oversight 
  
  
  
  
George Cardenas, Chairman 
Committee on Environmental Protection and Energy	


